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All Saints Primary School  
Information 

 

20th November 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Preparations are well and truly underway for the Diamond and Topaz class nativity play “Born in a Barn”. We are 

beginning to receive costumes and would like to send a gentle reminder that these should be provided in a named 

bag by Wednesday 29th November. 

Your child should have received a copy of the songs this week that they can rehearse at home (verses in particular!). 

Please also provide your child with lots of support and encouragement if they have lines to learn over the next two 

weeks. 

To help us with our organisation of the hall and the space available, we would appreciate it if you could let us know 

when you (and any other guests) plan to watch the performance. Following the performance you are welcomed by 

ASSA to stay for refreshments whilst the children change out of their costumes. 

If you have any questions then please come and speak with us, and in the meantime…happy singing! 

 

Mrs Parsons and Miss Withers 
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Child’s Name:  

 

 Number of people attending 

Tuesday 5th December 
2:00pm 

 
 

Wednesday 6th December 
2:00pm 
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